[ would like to express my gratitude to the local people of Miyazaki
for welcoming us during this Nyutabaru Aviation Training

Relocation.

2020 has been a very challenging year for many. During the time of
COVID-19, the well-being and safety of the local community and our
military personnel continues to be our number one priority. The
visiting U.S. forces to Miyazaki have taken COVID-19 precautions
very seriously. With the understanding and cooperation of the local
community, we have been able to conduct the ATR smoothly and we

are very grateful for this.

This ATR was invaluable for the participating members, both U.S.
and Japanese pilots and ground personnel. Together we trained and
improved our ability to work closely as a team for the common
defense of Japan and security and peace of the region. Everyone who
participated is walking away with a greater understanding and a
deeper sense of pride for our mission as well as gratitude for the

warm hospitality of the local community.

Thank you very much.
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